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May 19, 2022 
 
 
Via E-Mail 
 
Ms. Cheryl W. Heilman 
General Counsel 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 7921 
Madison, WI  53707-7921 
 

 

 

Re: Tyco Fire Products LP 
Revised Long-Term Potable Well Sampling Plan 
BRRTS 02-38-580694 

Dear Cheryl: 

The Revised Long-Term Potable Well Sampling Plan was uploaded today on behalf 
of Tyco Fire Products LP to the above-referenced BRRTS site. 

This Sampling Plan is consistent with Tyco’s discussions with the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources (“DNR”) regarding the frequency of sampling, and the 
communications that Tyco will make with well owners. In addition, please note that this Sampling 
Plan does not incorporate the Department of Health Service’s (DHS’s) Hazard Index (HI) into the 
evaluation of the sampling results. The HI is a recommendation by DHS, but is not a promulgated 
standard. Therefore, Tyco will not be including an analysis of the HI for any of the sampling results.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Linda E. Benfield 
 

cc: Denice Nelson 
 Grey Brant Callaham 
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